Wilbert E. Kelley

President, Mallaig and District Museum
Box 85

Mallaig, AB

TOA 2K0

March 9, 2011

Denis Bergheim
County of St. Paul #19
St. Paul, Alberta

TOA 3A4

Dear Denis,

Re: Mallaig Fire Truck <7 f~ 77 - 7] in-

The Mallaig and District Museum is continually looking for additions to our collection which
reflects our history, One such item we would like to add to our history collection is the fire

truck presently out of use.

The fire truck which is now retired from service was originally acquired by Mallaig through
considerable effort by members of the community. Members of the community have
approached me and asked that we put it in our museum since it forms a part of our history.
With the addition of our new shed we have the ability to house it and preserve its condition.

We respectfully ask that the fire truck be given to the Mallaig and District Museum and

become a part of our history collection.

Thank you for your consideration of the above request.
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Wilbert E. Kelley



